
 OCTOBER NEWS 

 NEWS 

 There are only 9 weeks left of the dancing year, and still so many great events to get to. If you haven’t 
 been to a dance class in a while, be sure to check out our upcoming schedule and drop in before the 

 end of the year. 

 Lost and Found 
 We are cleaning out our lost and found container at the Geelong studio. If you think something might 

 be yours, please email before 29th October otherwise all items will be donated to charity. You can view 
 the image of lost and found it  ems  here  . 

 EVENTS 

 There are so many awesome events coming up. Click on the image for more information. 

 Come along even if you don’t know many dances. 

 Competitions 

 Nova Dancesport Championships - Sat 19th Nov - Greensborough 
 Australian Dancesport Championships - Fri 9th, Sat 10th, Sun 11th Dec - Melbourne Park 

 If you are interested in attending either of these competitions, please let us know via email. We are 
 organizing a studio table for the Australians on the Saturday 10th December ($165pp) 

 THIS MONTH’S 
 DANCES 

 Current Classes  Buy Dance Shoes  Buy Event Tickets 

http://babygeelong.com.au/lost-found
https://www.babygeelong.com.au/events/halloween-party
https://www.babygeelong.com.au/events/springdance
https://www.babygeelong.com.au/totallist
https://www.babygeelong.com.au/danceshoes
https://www.babygeelong.com.au/events

